St. Cyprian's Link

THE WEEKLY NEWSLETTER FOR St. CYPRIAN'S CHURCH, LENZIE.

28th January 2018 – Epiphany 4

Services today

9.15am – Eucharist 10.30am – Eucharist

We give a special "welcome" to Lucy Ireland who will be taking our services today.

We also have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let our Rector Les Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday evenings. Thanks.

Our "craft and chat" group meets most months on the last Monday of a month, from 1 – 3pm in the choir vestry. The next meeting will be on 29th January, and everyone is welcome to come along. Bring your craft stuff – if you want – but just come and chat and drink tea.... Everyone is welcome. Have a word with Glennis Tavener if you want to know more......

Our next Concert is on Saturday 10th February, 7.30pm, and will feature a "Mcopera Trio" – tickets available in church......

PRAYERS

ANGLICAN: Igreja Episcopal do Brasil: The Most Revd Francisco De Assis Da Silva, primate of Brazil and Bishop of South-Western Brazil.

DIOCESAN: St. Mary the Virgin, Port Glasgow (David Gifford, Heller Gonzalez, Robert Chambers, Gerald McKeown); St. Margaret's, Renfrew, St. John's Johnstone (Vacancy, Pat Smith).

Daily Prayers

29th: All writers and communicators 30th: Eastern Orthodox Churches 31st: Respect and understanding for people of different faiths. 1st: For Christian Stewardship

2nd: Our diocesan registrar (Ronald Inglis)

3rd: All involved in social care.

Please remember in your prayers: Jean Dick, Matthew Whittaker; Pam Bently; Donald Gow; Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; Grace Joss and those in the "Prayer Book" at the back of the church.

Some dates coming up......

Sunday 4th February, 12.00pm:

Vestry Meeting. (This will end at 1pm at the latest. If there is anything you would like discussed at this meeting, please let the Rector or Mary Boyd, our secretary, know.)

Wednesday 14th February

Ash Wednesday – Service (including the imposition of ashes) 7.30pm.

Saturday 17th February.

10am – 1pm: Our Rector will be running a "Healing workshop" in his role as diocesan healing advisor, at St. Serf's Church, Shettleston. Everyone welcome.

